

City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor CITY OF WALTHAM
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
2017 MAR 22 P 2: 39
RECORDED

March 23, 2017

TO: The City Council

RE: Nathaniel Banks Portrait

Dear Councillors:

Councillor Darcy asked me if I have information about the Banks portrait. This portrait was in the Banks School when the School Department surplused the building to the City. I asked the School Committee if they wanted it since Banks and Fitch were merged. They did not want it.

So it is on loan to the Waltham Museum. Please see the attached December 15, 2015 communication regarding the same.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

cc: William Forte

Building Maintenance



The Waltham Museum

Incorporated 1971



Waltham Watch Factory

December 15, 2015

Received
DEC 17 2015
Mayor's Office.

Mayor Jeannette A. McCarthy City Hall 610 Main St. Waltham, MA 02452

Dear Mayor McCarthy:

Re: Nathaniel P. Banks Picture

This to verify that the oil on canvas picture of Nathaniel P. Banks on display at The Waltham Museum is on loan from the City of Waltham.

Yours truly,

Louise Butler

The Waltham Museum